# Greater Lycoming Habitat for Humanity®

#### THE HABITAT HUDDLE FY18Q4

# **GET INVOLVED!**

Construction Volunteer. Each home build is a community-wide effort, where volunteers and neighbors help construct the home alongside the new partner family. Construction is ongoing at 1608 Scott Street each Wednesday and Saturday, weather permitting.

#### ReStore Volunteer.

You don't have to lift a hammer to help! We are always seeking volunteers to help with processing donations, assisting customers and tackling administrative tasks at the ReStore.

### Donate.

Your tax-deductible donation to Greater Lycoming Habitat for Humanity transforms the lives of families in our community! Home and building material goods can be donated for resale at our ReStore. We even pick up! Monetary donations can be made at lycominghabitat.org. THANK YOU!

Located at the corner of Rose & West 4th Streets (335 Rose Street) Williamsport, Pa 17701 570-322-2515

#### A SPECIAL THANK YOU

They say "it takes a village" to raise a child. We could argue it is much the same in the nonprofit world. Our home builds, ReStore and outreach programs are only possible by the graciousness of our donors and volunteers. We are grateful so many of our neighbors embrace the Habitat mission and come together to help build homes and hope. To honor your contributions and all we have accomplished together, we completed Phase 1 of our Mission Wall and shared it during our 10<sup>th</sup> ReStore Anniversary event in March.



Designed and built by:
Program
Director Katie
McCaslin,
Board
Member
Nowell
Covington,
and ReStore
Assistant
Manager
Chelsey Smith

This first phase showcases Habitat Partner Families, volunteers, and supporters. Businesses who have donated to our Scott Street build to date are highlighted on the home's bricks.

Beiter's Home Center
Citizens & Northern Bank
Dr. Margaret Crabtree
EBS Realty
Fischer Insurance
Jersey Shore State Bank
Knight Confer
Koppers Inc.
Lycoming Engines
Murphy Butterfield & Holland

Palco Federal Credit Union
Pennram Diversified Mfg.
PMF Industries
Schuster Contracting
Steinbacher, Goodall & Yurchak
T.W. Mahaffey Excavating
Visco Architects
Waldman Electric
Wheeland Lumber Co.
Woodlands Bank

Phase 2 of the wall's development will add individual donor names, legacy gifts and new business donor bricks.

THANK YOU to all of our supporters!

#### NOW ... A LITTLE BIT ABOUT THE SCOTT STREET BUILD!

This year's build is a double, which means two more families in our

community will have homes to call their own! Although the weather has not been helpful, the construction crew and volunteers have made great progress. Floors are poured, walls are up and roof trusses are next.

THANK YOU to all of our volunteers and lunch sponsors!



#### **EVERY GIFT MAKES A DIFFERENCE**

Last quarter was a busy one for GLHFH! Jam-packed with Raise the Region, West Branch Susquehanna Builders Association Home Show, ReStore's 10<sup>th</sup> Anniversary Event, 20<sup>th</sup> Annual Run for Shelter 5K, and beginning of the Buy-A-Brick campaign, we were able to raise over \$25,000 toward the Scott Street Build – almost halfway to our goal of \$55,000. Year after year, we are humbled by the level of support we receive. We sincerely thank each and every person who came out to our events, donated and volunteered!







# **HABITAT HAPPENINGS**

## **TOOL ROUND UP MAY 2018**

As we began the Scott Street build, our Construction Committee brought to light that many of our tools are in need of repair or replacement. Safety and efficiency are of utmost concern, so we are currently accepting donations for our new **Tool Fund** to provide our volunteers and crew with equipment they can depend on and feel safe using. For more information on how to help with this initiative, give Katie or Alice a call at **570-322-2515**.

# "STUFF THE TRUCK" DATES TO BE DETERMINED (TBD)

Can't make it in to the ReStore or schedule a donation pick-up during the week? Don't worry! We've got you covered. This summer, the ReStore truck will be parked at various locations throughout our service area on Saturdays to make it even easier for you to donate your gently used, no-longer-wanted items. Look for this event on Facebook!

Thank you for helping us realize our vision of a world where everyone has a decent place to live.